
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 29th April 2016 

Dear Parents, 

It was lovely to see so many of you in          

attendance for the Year 4 class assembly last 

Friday.  The children were brilliant;              

remembering so many facts about the Vikings. 

I particularly enjoyed the Viking’s treatment 

for head lice. Ask a Year 4 for further        

details! 

A reminder that our summer uniform consists 

of a polo shirt (Brereton logo) grey shorts or 

grey trousers, grey socks and school shoes or 

a blue and white summer dress with long or 

short white socks, either can be worn with a 

school jumper or school cardigan. It is also 

fine to continue to wear the winter uniform 

and  replace the long sleeved white shirt with 

a short sleeved white shirt. 

From September all pupils will be expected to 

have the new blue PE t-shirt (Brereton logo)

with blue shorts. If they are currently    

wearing the white t-shirt with a Brereton 

logo that is fine until September.  In the 

colder weather a blue hoody and blue jogging 

bottoms are perfect for PE but no other     

colours please.  

We love our uniform and how smart our pupils 

look. It sets us apart from other schools. 

Please ensure that your child is correctly 

dressed and maintaining a high standard. 

School/leavers hoodies are not acceptable 

uniform but are fine for PE lessons. If you 

would like an embroidered Brereton hoodie 

for PE please contact the office or Sam 

Dales.  

 

Class Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 

16th May to take the class photographs. 

Please send your child into school in full  

winter uniform on that day. 

 

Key Dates 

Year 4 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 22nd 

April 

KS2 SATs Week beginning Monday 9th May 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th 

June 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

 

With a number of reports 

o f  s l a pped  cheek  

syndrome in school, please 

can we remind you of the 

importance of hand  

washing and catching 

coughs and sneezes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate the 

role that our pupils play in staff          

recruitment. 

 

We have spent two full days putting  

candidates through a rigorous             

recruitment process this week.  

Our School Council and our Year Three 

children have given us amazing feedback. 

The children always leave me in awe with 

their pertinent comments and feedback. 

Thank you for your assistance Year 

Three and School Council in this difficult 

job. 
  


